
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Town of Sterling 
Planning and Zoning Commission 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 
The Sterling Planning and Zoning (P&Z) Commission has scheduled a Public Hearing on 
Monday April 15, 2024, at 7:30 PM in the Sterling Town Hall, Room #15, 1183 Plainfield Pike, 
Oneco, Connecticut on the following items: 
 

• Excavation Permit # PZ24-05, James & Jeffrey Strmiska, 140 Newport Rd. Oneco Ct 
(3644-029-0011) 

 
 
At the hearings, all interested persons may speak and submit written communications to the 
P&ZC regarding the  application listed above. Copies of the proposed excavation permit and 
applications are available for review in the office of the Sterling Town Clerk during normal 
business hours.   
        
                                                         Frank Bood, Chairman. 
                                                         Sterling Planning and Zoning Commission 
 


